9550 Gorman Road
Laurel, MD 20723

October 23, 2012

Robinson’s Promise HOA
P.0. Box 656
Savage, MD 20763-0656

To Whom It May Concern:

[ am writing in regards to the HOA for the neighborhood of Robinson’s Promise. A
group of students are a part of the Green Team at Forest Ridge Elementary School.
This group of students has studied information about the Chesapeake Bay
Watershed and our impact on the Chesapeake Bay. With the realization of decisions
we make affecting the health of the bay, this group of students would like to stencil
the storm drains with an awareness motto, “Chesapeake Bay Drainage. Do Not
Dump”. In order to move ahead with this project, we must have permission from the
HOA of the neighborhood. We would like to stencil all of the storm drains
surrounding Forest Ridge Elementary School parking lot and the two storm drains
on the corner of Gorman Road and Jeanne Court. We would like to complete the
stenciling between November 5 and 16t%. We appreciate your quick response to this
letter, as we are anxious to get started. Thank you for taking this project under
consideration.

Sincerely,

Susan Langley

GT Resource Teacher

Forest Ridge Elementary School
410-880-5950
susan_langley@hcpss.org



